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 Minutes of the March 13, 2019 Workshop/Special Board meeting of 

the Board of Trustees of the Village of Newark held in the 3rd floor 

Conference room of the Municipal Building at 3:00 P.M. 

 

PRESENT Mayor Jonathan Taylor (7); Trustees: Robert Bendix (6) and Stuart 

Blodgett (6), Alan Schober (6) and Rebecca Vermeulen (4). 

 

Clerk/Treasurer Steve Murawski. 

 

General Public: 0 
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ADJOURNMENT 

 

At 3:00 P.M., Mayor Taylor opened the meeting, which was called to 

discuss the Fiscal Year 2020 Tentative Budget.  

 

 

 

Motion Trustee Schober, seconded Trustee Vermeulen and carried 

unanimously to go into Executive Session to discuss wages related to 

the Fiscal Year 2020 budget at 4:35 P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Vermeulen, seconded Trustee Blodgett and carried 

unanimously to come out of Executive Session at 5:00 P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Blodgett, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried unani-

mously to authorize a one-week test of traffic flow with having a Three 

Way STOP at the intersection of Peirson Avenue and Red Fox Lane on 

Newark Central School District property, and Red Fox Lane being 

turned into a One-Way Street running west and exiting only onto Wood 

Lane. 

 

Motion Trustee Vermeulen, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried 

unanimously to accept the presented Fiscal Year 2020 TENTATIVE 

BUDGET as the PROPOSED BUDGET, with a slight modification, 

that will be presented at the Budget Public Hearing tentatively set for 

April 2, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Blodgett, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried unani-

mously to adjourn the meeting. The meeting adjourned at 5:20 P.M. 

 

  

__________________________ 

Stephen Murawski, Village Clerk-Treasurer 


